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Clerk of the Board; Santa Barbara County 
 
California Women for Agriculture greatly appreciates having a position with the Santa Barbara 
County Agricultural Advisory Committee.  Our current representative is Kari Bohard-Campbell 
and she will stay on as our primary representative.  The alternate was Lisa Bodrogi but she is 
stepping down as a representative of CWA in order to fill the position on the AAC for the 
Central Coast Wine Growers Association. 
 
CWA has nominated Alexandra (Chrissy) Allen to become the alternate for the AAC.  Chrissy 
currently serves as vice president for CWA.  She works in her family business which produces 
and ships row crops.  Her hands-on experience with the challenges that growers face in 
addition to her expertise as an attorney would be great assets to the AAC.  Chrissy exemplifies 
the professionalism and leadership that a position on the AAC requires. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our nomination of Chrissy Allen as the alternate 
representative from CWA. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Laura Gregory 
President  
Santa Maria California Women for Agriculture 


